
  

  

  

Paul Duke STEM 
PTSA General Meeting 

April 30, 2021 

There being a quorum, the meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm. 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Minutes (Christine Pulliam): The minutes from the February General Meeting have been posted 
on the Paul Duke STEM PTSA website and have been emailed to the membership.  Are there any 
corrections to the minutes?  There being no corrections, the minutes are approved as written 
and will be filed for audit. 

Financial Report (Brendan Sheppard): We are well ahead of the budget that we expected in 
donations, and expenditures are on track.  We will spend a little more than our budget, but we 
have an excess of funds.  We will find places to spend those excess funds in coordination with 
Dr. Wetherington. 

Announcements: 
Tina: We have some open volunteer positions for next year.  Some positions are small and some 
are larger, so if you are interested in volunteering, please get in touch with me. 

Julie: Spring Social is this coming Friday night where we will play Bingo.  We have 46 RSVPs, and 
we can accept up to 300.  Your $5 donation covers your meal, and there will be a drone 
demonstration. 

2021-2022 Executive Board Elections (Andrea): 

As Parliamentarian, Andrea read the PTA Elections rules. 

As Nominating Committee Chair, Andrea conducted local PTSA Elections. 

The floor was opened to nominations, and none were made.  Elections were conducted. 
President: Laurel Berenguer 
President Elect: Nicole Syvertson 
Vice President: Open 
Vice President: Open 
Treasurer: Brendan Sheppard 
Secretary: Karin Susskind 

Andrea thanked everyone for their service to PTSA and for those who also served on the 
Nominating Committee. 

Drawing: The Executive Board conducted a drawing for three PTSA members to win some Paul 
Duke STEM merchandise. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm. 

Digital Signature: Christine Pulliam 


